12149 Gopher Street Becker MN 55308 May 18, 2010

Becker Public School District 726 12000 Hancock Street Becker MN 55308

Dear Superintendent Dooley, Superintendent-elect Dr. Malone and Board Chair Mark Lumley:

I am writing this request to open contract negotiations for the 2010-11 through the 2012-13 school years. I have worked for the Becker School District as Curriculum Director for the past seven years and look forward to continuing this work in the coming years.

Sincerely,

Betsy Ziemer

Director of Curriculum